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Dear parents and carers,

You will all have had the opportunity to speak with 

your child’s teacher this week or next, we hope that 

went well and that you found it useful.  We will be 

sending out a questionnaire next week to gather 

your thoughts on parent consultations and give 

some consideration to how we should conduct them 

moving forward into the next academic year.

We have had some parents ask questions about 

Sports Day, there is some more information further 

on in the newsletter.  Unfortunately, parents will not 

be able to attend this event, we do understand that 

this is upsetting for you, but we hope that you 

understand that it is to keep our whole community 

safe.

Thank you for your continued support that you offer 

daily to your children and their teachers at Beaver 

Green.

Did you know...

The Dominion of Canada was formed this day in 1867, an event 

subsequently celebrated as an annual Canadian holiday (its 

current name, Canada Day, was adopted in 1982) marked by 

parades, fireworks, and the display of flags. 

Here are some interesting facts about Canada…

Capital: 

● Ottawa 1.4 million inhabitants 

National Symbols: 

● Maple leaf, red and white flag, 

● National tree - maple tree

● National animal - beaver

Click here to find out more    Fun facts about Canada

https://www.britannica.com/topic/dominion-British-Commonwealth
https://www.britannica.com/place/Canada
https://www.britannica.com/topic/Canada-Day
https://www.kids-world-travel-guide.com/canada-facts-for-kids.html


School Updates

School Nurse Visit

On 15th July the school nurse will 

be coming into school to check 

the height and weight of all the 

children in Year R. If you would 

like to opt out please call 0800 

011 3474 or email: 

kentchft.schoolhealthscreening@

nhs.net

We would like to say a big thank you to 

Harry in 5AT who has made a bird house 

at home and has kindly given it to us for 

Forest School. It has been put up and is 

waiting for it’s new residents! Thank you 

so much Harry! We LOVE it!



Beaver Green Sports Day
Friday 16th July 2021 - Julie Rose Stadium

We are all really looking forward to Beaver Green 

Sports Day which will take place at a National 

Athletics venue - Julie Rose Stadium on Friday 

16th July 2021.

Please can all children come to school in their 

PE kits on Friday 16th July. The correct kit must 

be worn:

❖ The children must wear a t shirt which is 

the colour of their house (not a football top).

❖ Green, blue or black sports shorts.

❖ Trainers or plimsolls.

Thank you

The Julie Rose Stadium is based in Kennington, 

Ashford, Kent. The stadium includes an 800 seater 

stand and is now regarded as one of the finest 

athletics venues in the country. 



Safety Tip of The Week



Star of the Week - Nursery

This week our rhyme 

is Humpty Dumpty 

and we made 

scrambled egg.

Our star of the 

week is Owen!  

He really enjoyed 

our activity. 

He listened well 

and followed the 

instructions given.

We have been learning about healthy food this 

week. 

Kelsy is our star of the 

week. She painted 

some amazing fruits 

and could name then 

all!



Star of the Week - Reception

Hridaya is the star of the week 
in Elephant Class. He cut out and 
ordered the pirates by size. He 

labelled them and he labelled the 
largest pirate ‘humongous’. He 

told me he had used exclamation 
marks because the pirate is “SO 

BIG!”.

David is the star of the week 
this week for showing such 

sustained interested whilst he 
made a split pin pirate. He used 
many skills including cutting out 

each part and then attaching the 
split pins to each part which is 

very tricky! Well done



Learning in Term 6 - Year 1

Year 1 have been busy in 

Science this term identifying, 

growing and labelling the 

parts of plants!

We really 

enjoyed getting 

out in the sun to 

do observational 

drawings of 

plants!



Star of the Week - Year 1

Holly is the Star of the Week in 1JS 

this week. Holly is a fantastic role 

model and is always keen to help 

around the classroom. We have been 

so proud to see Holly’s confidence in 

her own abilities grow and she has 

impressed us so much with her 

Phonics and reading skills! Keep 

smashing it Holly!

Stars of the week this week are 

Melisa and Violet for their 

excellent recount writing and 

fantastic flower collage. Well 

done girls.



Star of the Week - Year 2

2NB’s Star of the Week is Zayan. He 

has always got a smile on his face 

and is always ready for the days 

learning. He tries his hardest in all 

areas and is becoming more 

independent. Well done, keep it up !

This week’s Star of the Week in 2OE is 

Laura-Jane for not only showing huge 

bravery during her surgery but coming 

back to school with a huge smile on her 

face and making a beautiful bumble bee! 

Well done Laura-Jane.  We are all so 

proud of you!



Star of the Week - Year 3

The Stars of The Week in 3BC are Azmi and Shrujan. Both of 

you are always polite, positive and work extremely hard in 

every lesson. Well done Azmi and Shrujan. You’re both 

superstars. 

Our Star of The Week in 3SK this week 
is Heidi-Ann for her enthusiasm and 
commitment to do her best. Well done. 
You are a superstar!



Star of the Week - Year 4
This week’s Star of the week from 4PA is 
Chloe. Chloe is new to our class but has settled 
in amazingly. She is making friends, 
wonderfully polite, has shown she has a really 
positive attitude towards work and instantly 
become one of the team. Well done, and 
welcome to Beaver Green. 

Tommy B is 4KB’s Star of the Week this 
week! Tommy is always smiling and trying 
his best with whatever he is doing! He is 
such a pleasure to have in class and is a 
lovely friend to others. Keep being the 
positive ray of sunshine you are! We are 
really proud of you!



Star of the Week - Year 5

This week 5AT’s star of the week goes to Archie. 

Archie has worked so hard during our assessments this 

week. He has stayed focused and tried his very hardest 

even when things were difficult. We are very proud of 

you Archie - believe in yourself - you are amazing!! 

The 5MM star of the week is Junior.  Junior has 

been an absolute superstar this week during our 

assessments.  He has shown that he has listened 

in lessons and this has seen a huge improvement 

in his scores.  What a superstar!  Well done Junior 

and keep up the good work.



Star of the Week - Year 6

A huge well done this week to Scarlett in 6SH.

You always work hard and your confidence has

developed massively. You are a pleasure to

have in class. Keep up the amazing attitude!

This week’s Star of the Week goes to two children -

Jasminder and Kusuk. They have worked really well 

this week as a team - especially in maths with our 

Theme Park Project and science when classifying 

animals.

Well done to both of you. 


